David Milne
Church Row Association

Charles Thuaire

Camden Council Planning

5 Pancras Square

Kings Cross

London N1C 4AG
Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk

Dear Charles

2019/3256/P: Hampstead Parish Church

1 am writing on behalf of The Church Row Association to object to the above application.

Due to its strength, the proposed lighting will adversely affect the setting of Hampstead Parish
Church, a listed Grade 1, and the surrounded listed tombs Grade I1* and 11 including the Grade Il cast
iron lamp outside the East Entrance (Historic England Entry 1067354). The light output of the listed
lamp is an integral feature of its listing.

The Church Row Association cchos the comments of Hampstcad Conservation Arca Architectural
Committee: “HCAAC Objects to this proposal which amounts to gross overkill, detracting from the
immediate locality and hence harming the CA... Some more appropriate and deliberately modest
lighting might be acceptable but nothing should detract from the important ‘landmark’ lighting of
the steeple which it is good to view closely as well as from the various Hampstead long views.

Approval should not be granted.

Yours sincerely

David Milne



